
 

 

 
 

 

Please instruct all faculty members in your respective department that in the 

preparation of the new syllabi following the new format, kindly integrate also the 

Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) on relevant topics of their course syllabi. 

 

For your guidance and compliance. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

GLORIA C. NEMEDEZ, PhD 

AVP Academic Affairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC: Dr. Evelyn A. Tomboc 
       University President 

MEMORANDUM NO. 24-2024 
 
 
 

Date: August 20, 2024 
 

From: THE OFFICE OF THE AVP-ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

To: VICE CHAIRMAN, ALL DEANS/PROGRAM HEADS & IM 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS & COORDINATORS 
 
 

Subject/s: SDGs INTEGRATION IN SYLLABI 
 


